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July 11, 2013 

  
 
Carol Skerrett 
Town Clerk 
Dunstable, MA 01827 
 
The Board will meet on Monday, July 15th at 3:00PM for the purpose of 
deliberation following the dog hearing held on July 10th at 7:00PM.   
 
In addition, the board will consider formal  adoption of miscellaneous policies 
developed in collaboration with labor counsel, some of them in order to meet 
state & federal requirements, for distribution to all employees.  
 
 
 
        Respectfully, 
        Danice N. Palumbo, 
        Board Secretary 
 

 


